Walter F. Dallas
1210 Pleasant Ave
Griffin, GA 30223

Dick Morrow

District 5Commissioner
100 S. Hill Street
Griffin, GA

July 20, 2016
Dear Mr. Morrow,

| am contacting you in writing regarding our brief meeting at my residence this week about the trash
dumpster that has been placed on our street. |, along with the other residence of Pleasant Avenue are
profoundly upset that this has happen and we ask that you see to it being removed.

My family and | have been a re5|dent ofthls neng,hborhood for almost 25 years and we have never had to
deal with this eye soar. | have reached out to tha waste management department to no avail. And | have
also spoken with the surromdmg residence and we all are at our wit’s end with this.

We are prepared to come to the commission meeting to voice our opposition to this dumpster that has
ultimately downgraded our neighborhood and also causes an early morning disturbance when the
trucks stop in the early morning for pick up.

| am confident that after our conversation, you will be able to rectify this issue that we are having and
restore the peace back to our neighborhood.

| look forward to hearing from vou soon.

Walter F. Dallas
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